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U.S. Department of the Navy'

ATTN: Officer in Charge
HMC E. M. Colbert

Naval Nuclear Power Unit
Port Heuneme, California 93043

Gentlemen: ,

This is to confirm my telephone conversation with membe/s of your staff on
October 29, 1980, concerning your application for renewal dated May 23, 1979,

~

and submitted by letter dated October 30, 1979. As I indicated in our
. conversation, your application for renewal of Materit.ls License No. SNM-ll47
' is currently under review. Accordingly, this license shall remain in effect,

pursuant to.10 CFR Part 70.33(b), until the applica'. ion for renewal has been
finally determined by the Commission.

If you have any questions regarding this matter, please feel free to c.cll me

|,
or Mrs. B. M. Kosla, of my staff, at 301/427-4510.'

Sincerely,
[

h .b .
W. T. Crow, Section Leader

1

Uranium Proces: Licensing Section "

Uranium Fuel Licensing Branch
Division of Fuel Cycle and

Material Safety
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